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I l) ,4Florida Power and Light Company tr ' )' -)-

ATTN: Dr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President
00T151981%Advanced Systems and Technology g- g,mo ,,-,

__

P. O. Box 529100 * 888 m
Miami, FL 33152 'A '

,

Gentlemen: '

Subject: Report Nos._5E250/81-@d 50-251/81-19
_

Thank you for your letter of September 23, 1981, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC License
Nos. DPR-31 and DPR-47 brought to your attention in our letter of September 3,
1981. We will examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

f6

Paul J. Kellogg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Resident and '

Reactor Project Inspection

cc: H. E. Yeager, Site Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Mancgement Branch
State of Florida
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